

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES AND CORPORATE SERVICES

Additional Information on Elm Wood Disposal and Pilot Program Results

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That elm wood drop-off be included in Recovery Park;
- 2. That further information on the level of service, costs, and fee options for elm wood be brought forward in a future report on Recovery Park; and
- That business plan options for 2024-25 be prepared to sustain enhanced communication and education programs and develop additional programs to further reduce barriers to proper elm wood disposal.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its meeting held on February 7, 2023, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Attachment

February 7, 2023 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment.